
 
 
 
 

October 22nd, 2021 
 
 

To our Valued Customer: 
 
Baldor Specialty Foods Inc. has a serious commitment to the achievement of food safety and 
customer satisfaction.  
 
As you may know, Keeler Family Farms has recalled red, yellow and white onions due to 
possible exposure to Salmonella.  Baldor Specialty Foods does not purchase any product 
from this vendor and is not affected by this recall.  
 
 
Should you need further assistance, please feel free to contact us at: (718) 860-9100, and ask 
for our Food Safety Compliance department or our Safety Manager. 
 
 
 
Baldor Specialty Foods  
 


